
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Linda, 

What a great job you did yesterday. I truly want to thank you for 
your addition to the program yesterday. It was a huge success. 
So delightful having additional time to talk with you afterwards.  

I have shared your speech concepts with several others about 
constantly trying things we never thought we would never want 
to do (erasing old boundaries) and the importance of reinventing 
ourselves in this fast paced world we live in. 

Look forward to receiving more inspiration from you in the 
future. 

 

Warmly, 

Cheryl Butz 

Program Planning Chairperson 


